
To: Parent/Guardian 

From: Joseph Rawlings/Principal 

Re: Off Campus Lunch Privileges 

Date: August 2018 

Leaving campus for lunch is a unique privilege afforded to many students of Seabreeze High School. With 
privilege comes responsibility. Please reinforce with your student the importance of being safe, courteous, 
and accountable. All students that drive off campus for lunch are expected to drive safely and slowly, obey all 
signs, wear their seatbelts, keep their audio systems turned down and above all use good judgment. 

In order to leave campus for Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors students must have: 

• Consent form signed by a parent/guardian (completed each semester)
• A purchased Seabreeze off campus student ID card for the 2018-2019 school year
• Demonstrate good behavior

The folJowing infractions will cause your student to have their off-campus lunch privilege suspended or 
revoked: 

• Transporting a gth grade student off campus
• Excessive tardies, absences, or discipline referrals
• · Multiple Dress Code Violations
• Parking in areas not designated for students
• Exhibiting unsafe driving procedures

Note: If a student has 10 or more tardies/absences combined for 5th period for the first semester they will

not be eligible for off campus privileges for the second semester. 

With your help we can look forward to a safe and productive semester at Seabreeze High School. If your child 
has their privilege suspended or revoked for one of the above reasons, there will not be a refund. Thank you 
in advance for your cooperation. 

My student has permission to leave campus for lunch. Updated Phone Number Parent/Guardian 

I agree to abide by the regulations as outlined and accept the consequences if I fail to do so. 

Student Name - Print Alpha Code Student Signature 

Parent Section (Please provide a Printed Name, signature and usable Phone#)

Student Section (Please provide signature)


